
          
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                         
Barnstable, MA (September 20, 2022) 

 
 

 

 

2023 TOWN OF BARNSTABLE LICENSE RENEWAL SEASON HAS BEGUN 
 

The Town of Barnstable Licensing Division has begun accepting online 2023 renewal 

applications and payments for the following licensed businesses within the town: 

 

 Auto Dealers (Class I or II) 

 Common Victuallers (Restaurants without Alcohol) 

 Entertainment 

 Fortune Tellers 

 Lodging Houses 

 

**Alcohol license renewals will begin later this fall and a separate notice will be issued.** 

 

From the comfort of home, office or mobile devices, Barnstable businesses can easily scan 

the QR Code, or go to the following website to start the renewal application process:  

 

www.townofbarnstable.us/licensingdivision/applications/Non-Alcohol-Licenses.asp 

 

 Identify the license to renew; 

 Fill out the business information; 

 Upload all necessary documents; and, 

 Submit application and online payment.  

It’s that Easy! 
 

The Town of Barnstable is committed to assisting our community and we are available to 

help with any questions you may have. 
 

 

Liz Hartsgrove, Licensing Director 

Elizabeth.hartsgrove@town.barnstable.ma.us  
367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA 02601  

 
We are happy to help! 
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